
canyonpark@mullerco.com        www.canyonparkutah.com        IG: @canyonparktc

July 2024 MONTHLY  NEWSLETTER Volume 4 Issue 7

H A P P Y July
TENANT FUN

Guessing is open from
July 1st- July 31st.
Only one (1) guess per
person. 
Guesses can be
submitted via social
media (look for the post
with jar) or stop in the
management office for a
closer look. 

WATER CONSERVATION
How many candies are in the jar?

C O M M U N I T Y  G I V I N G

General Guidelines for Blood Donation 

Be in good general health and feeling well.
Maintaining your iron level is an important part of
being a healthy donor. We encourage you to learn

more about iron and donating blood.

July 8th, Bld H
11:00am-5:00pm

Canyon Park is committed to conserving and
improving our environment. Part of that is storm
water drainage system. Storm water is not filtered or
cleaned before it is released to Utah Lake, the Provo
River, or to the groundwater, so it can be a pollutant
if it is not kept clean. 

Our team strives to prevent pollution by sweeping
our parking lots and making sure all liquid
chemicals are properly stored and disposed of. We
regulate our dumpsters and recycling bin to ensure
all waste is properly disposed and maintain our
storm water system in park. 

To donate visit
redcrossblood.org and
use code canyonpark
or scan the QR code.

IMPORTANT DATES
July 4th: CP Management Office Closed
July 5th: CP Management Office Closed
July 24th: Pioneer Day

- Report all spills to management. 
- Keep your car properly maintained by repairing all
oil, gas, and radiator leaks. 
- Properly dispose oil, paint, and other chemical
liquids. 

What can you do?

The person with the correct guess or the closest guess
will win the jar of candy and a $100 Gift Card.


